
Volunteers’ Morning 

Tea 

 

Please come along and join us for 

morning tea to say thank you for all 

of the work you do within our school 

community! 

 

When: Tuesday 27 November, 9am 

 

Where: Fr. O’Mara Centre 

 

RSVP: To your eldest child’s 

teacher by Monday 26 

November. 

 

 

 

We hope you can 

join us! 
 

*Artwork by Year 2 students 


